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Fax# 603-887-5163 

 

 

In 2017, recyclables were slightly up from last year and on a positive note, what we 

recycle does not go into the trash compactors.  This means we save on the town’s 

expense for tonnage and hauling fees.  

 

Some helpful tips regarding recycling:  

 

- Plastics numbered 1 through 7 are now accepted  

- Used, clean antifreeze is now accepted.  Antifreeze must be stored in gallon 

jugs and marked with the name and phone number of the resident disposing 

the product.  

- Used waste oil is accepted  

- (The Highway Garage is heated with a used waste oil heater)  

- Take advantage of the yearly hazardous waste day to dispose of those items 

 

I would like to thank NRRA for their hard work in finding the best recycling facility 

with the highest monetary return for the town.  Please look at the reports that follow 

for our totals.  

 

To the Sandown voter, I am asking you to please consider 2 new compactors for the 

transfer station.  One compactor was purchased in 1984 and the other in 1985 and 

they are at the end of their lifespan.  In the long run, we will save money on hauling 

and the new compactors hold more volume than those currently in place.    

 

Thanks for the transfer station staff for their hard work.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Arthur Genualdo  

Public Works Director  

Arthur Genualdo, DPW Director  

Michael Devine, Supervisor 

Richard O’Hanley 

John Runcie 

 


